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PRESS RELEASE
       David Cameron is one of many high profile supporters of the Horton General hospital. 
       Quoted in this week’s Banbury Guardian, where the entire front page is taken up with a report into the flawed consultation process that undermines the desperate battle by local people to maintain services, Mr Cameron says “It is absolutely vital that patients and staff have faith in the consultation process.  Any notion that a downgrading of the Horton will go ahead regardless undermines this faith and the whole point of consultation.”  
       Following a briefing at the Horton on Monday, where staff were left in no doubt that the Oxford Radcliffe Trust’s proposals to downgrade the Hospital were a “done deal”, local MP Tony Baldry commented “If the Trust closes its eyes and ears on new options before the (consultation) process is finished, then it is almost inevitable that the proposals will go via the Reconfiguration Panel to a national appeal.”
       The Save the Horton campaign is urging local people to write to their GPs ahead of their meeting, to discuss the proposals, on 13 June. The GPs unanimously rejected the Trust’s original proposals last year, describing them as ”unsafe and inhumane.”  
       The message resounding loud and clear in and around Banbury is      
Hands off the Horton!
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For more details contact Chairman: Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ tel: 0781 5995090 
email: ga.parish@btinternet.com                                          OR                                      

Charlotte Bird tel: 01295 780832  email:charlotte.bird@lineone.net                          

www.keepthehortongeneral.org
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